
         
                   

           
                

 
         
           
     
              
                 
     
           
          

  
                          

           

             

  
   

  
  

 

    
  

 

  

          

     

   
 

 

633 E. Broadway, Room 205 
Public Works Department 
City Of Glendale 

Glendale, CA 91206-4388 
Engineering Division Tel 818.548.3945 

www.glendaleca.gov 

THE FISCAL YEAR 2013-14 SLURRY SEAL AND PAVEMENT REPAIR PROGRAM 
is anticipated to begin in your neighborhood in July 2014 and be completed by October 2014 barring adverse weather conditions. 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT MAY AFFECT STREETS, SIDEWALKS, DRIVEWAYS, PROPERTY ACCESS AND TRAFFIC FLOW. 
The project has been awarded to Sequel Contractors, Inc. and includes the following scope of work: 
SLURRY SEAL: 
• Selective removal and replacement of Portland cement concrete pavement; 
• Selective removal/reconstruction/grinding of deteriorated pavement and placement of asphalt concrete pavement; 
• Application of crack sealing material; 
• Application of emulsion aggregate slurry or emulsion aggregate slurry over asphalt rubber aggregate membrane; 
• Selective removal and repair of broken and damaged sidewalk; curb and gutter; cross gutter, and alley apron; 
• Construction of new curb ramps; 
• Adjustment of existing manholes and water meters to finished grade; and, 
• Removal and replacement of existing traffic striping and pavement markings. 
SPARR BOULEVARD IMPROVEMENTS: 
• In addition to above described work, intersections of Montecito Drive, Menlo Drive, Bagdad Place, El Arbolita Drive, Harmon Place, and Vickers Drive with Sparr Boulevard will 
be modified to enhance the safety and accessibility for pedestrians. 

Project updates: http://www.glendaleca.gov/government/departments/public-works/engineering/projects/upcoming Project Manager: Armen Avazian 

This webpage includes a project location map and updates during construction. Phone: 818-548-3945 

Engineering Division Contact Page: http://www.glendaleca.gov/how-do-i-/contact-us Email: aavazian@glendaleca.gov 

Thank you again for your patience as we work to improve the City’s infrastructure. 

Stephen M. Zurn 

Director of Public Works 

www.glendaleca.gov


    
  

 

    

City Of Glendale 
Public Works Department 
Engineering Division 
633 E. Broadway, Room 205 
Glendale, CA 91206-4388 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 
Construction Period: 

July 2014 - October 2014 

Temporary Impacts may include: 

• Partial Closure of Sidewalks, and/or Driveways 

• Partial Road Closures and/or Detours 

• Temporary “No Parking” Enforcement 

Another improvement project 
brought to you by the City of Glendale. 

Mayor Zareh Sinanyan 
and Council Members Frank Quintero, Ara Najarian, 

Laura Friedman, Dave Weaver 

@MyGlendale #MyGlendale 




